
Leeds Karate Academy 

                  Harrogate Shotokan Karate Club 

                  Zoe Price Karate 
      Zoe Price 07864888149 

 
10th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

After School Karate Club for Years 3-6  

Monday 17th September – Monday 10th December – 3:15pm – 4:15pm. PLEASE NOTE: There will be no club 

on 15th October due to Parents Evening. 
 

Zoe Price is an instructor at the Harrogate Shotokan Karate Club and has been training for over 20 years. Zoe is a 3rd 

Dan black belt and was Junior National champion and was part of the English and British squads for 9 years. Zoe is 

now a Full time instructor with over 10 years’ experience teaching. 

 

During the karate sessions your children will learn a mixture of things. They will learn about self-defence, anti-

bullying, confidence, self-discipline and they will have great fun at the same time! Sometime during term a grading 

examiner will be coming into to do a grading for those who wish to progress onto their next belt. However this is not 

compulsory.  

 

Karate Club will be running for the Autumn term starting Monday 17th September until Monday 10th December.  

There will be no club on 15th October due to Parents Evening.  The club will run for a total of 11 sessions and will 

take place inside in Drummond Hall.  
 

If you are interested in your child joining the Karate sessions, please return the permission slip below by Friday 

14th September. The club is limited to 22 children.  We will let you know by text if your child has a place in the club. 
 

The cost of the club will be £44.00. Payment can be made by cash, cheque payable to Zoe Starr or bank transfer 

direct to Zoe Price and should be made no later than Monday 17th September.   Please contact Zoe directly if 

you wish to pay by bank transfer. 
 

Children will need:  (Please ensure all kit is clearly named.)  

• T-shirt 

• Shorts 

 

Children will need to be picked up from school at 4.15pm.  

 

Please note: This club may be subject to cancellation due to staff illness etc. We will let you know as early as possible. 

Please provide emergency contact details below should the club have to be cancelled. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to school by Friday 14th September 2018 

Karate Club Years 3 -6 Autumn 2018 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………… Class ………………………………………. 

 

Yes I would like a place on the Karate after-school Club        

 

I will collect my child at 4:15pm         

I understand payment of £44.00 is due directly to Zoe Price by Monday 17th September. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for the club teacher to contact me to notify me of any changes                                Yes/No 

 

Emergency Contact name & telephone number …………………………………………………………………… 


